Dear Resident

Dear Resident,

This is very important for all those using Oil or LPG to heat their homes.

The RHI (Renewable Heat Incentive) funding for heat pumps ends in March next year, so please don't miss out.

We will be holding two presentations at:

Sibford Village Hall, Acre Ditch, Sibford Gower, OX15 5RW on Tuesday 23rd November 2021 - the first at 3.00pm and the second at 7.00pm.

Come along to find out:

- Why people with no mains gas are switching to heat pumps
- Why NOW is the right time to look at renewable heating
- How you can be much warmer and still save money
- How quiet and efficient modern heat pumps can be

Each presentation lasts about one hour. We do advise pre-booking as seating may be restricted. If you have any queries or can't make it then please call me on 07767 831 763 or 01291 421671.

Neil Holley

Mobile: **07767 831 763** Office: **01291 421671**



